



May 17, 2024

Apex Sign Co. dba Ad Light Group Crystal Hodges 4150 Elati Street Denver, CO 80216

Dear Ms. Hodges,

This letter is to inform Apex Sign Co. dba Ad Light Group that the existing Professional Services Agreement between the Town of Johnstown and Ad Light Group for services related to the Downtown Johnstown Wayfinding Phase 1 project be officially terminated as of May 6, 2024.

Per Section 5 of the Professional Services Agreement, the Town in writing may terminate the agreement effective immediately upon written notice. This letter serves as formal notice on behalf of the Town of Johnstown.

The Town of Johnstown extends a thank you for your services completed prior to the termination of the agreement. Should you have any questions please contact Sarah Crosthwaite, at <a href="SCrosthwaite@JohnstownCo.Gov">SCrosthwaite@JohnstownCo.Gov</a>.

Thank you,

Sarah Crosthwaite

Economic Development Manager

Town of Johnstown